
Coronavirus
COVID-19

Club/Society Meetings and Events Rules* 
1. Covid Officer must be appointed and named prior to 

booking request. Covid Officer will be single point of 
contact and will be responsible for ensuring 
compliance with rules.

2. Student ambassadors will be posted in the building to 
oversee compliance and assist as required.

3. Meetings may only take place in the Henry Grattan and 
U Building.

4. Windows and doors must be kept open throughout 
meeting.

5. If furniture is moved for meeting it must be returned to 
original configuration at the end of meeting

6. Masks must be worn throughout.

7. Eating and drinking are not permitted.

8. Duration of event/meeting should be limited to 2 hours.

*These rules are in place to keep us all safe. Any society group which 
does not comply with these basic safety measures will not be given 
access to the rooms for future activities.




